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Introduction




Tate
McRae is a Canadian singer, songwriter and dancer. She has already had
a great dancing career winning awards, appearing on television and
working with famous musicians. Her YouTube channel has had over a
billion views, and her songs are extremely popular - especially among
her large loyal fanbase.

Tate is now becoming a big star with
her music and style. Her debut album released in 2022 has gained
positive reviews. Find out more about Tate and her career in this book:
Tate McRae The Ultimate Guide.

This book was originally released in 2021. This is the expanded and updated edition.




Tate





Tate's song You released in 2021 broke the record for the fastest song to reach number one on the Billboard Dance/Airplay chart.

-




Tate started dancing at the age of 6. She started competing in dance competitions at the age of 8.

-




In March 2021 Tate received two Juno Award nominations.

These were for Breakthrough Artist and the Fan Choice Award.

-




Tate's favourite comfort food? Toast.

-




On
May 8 2021 Tate performed in a global virtual concert. The concert was
titled "Too Young to Be Sad". Along with Tate were a two piece band and
background dancers. The show included "poetic interludes" from Tate. 

Ali
Shutler from the New Musical Express website thought it was "slick,
impressive, thoughtful and a constant spectacle with pop star ambition."

-




Tate graduated from High School in January 2021.

-




Tate and Khalid’s single Working got the support of 124 Mediabase monitored stations.

-




Tate thought that headlining her own sell out tour was something that would never happen.

-




It has been said that Tate was "built for Tik Tok" because of her dancing skills and her emotional ballads.

-




Tate said of Tik Tok:

"It's literally the main source of what teenagers are thinking about every single day," she says.

"It
feels like a huge group chat where everyone comes together and sees the
same things, and thinks the same way. So it's important to be on it
and, obviously, make your songs go on there."

-




Tate likes dark chocolate.

-




Tate said of social media:

"Sometimes
I actually forget that I'm a public figure and that everyone watching
can form their own opinions on me without actually meeting me. It's the
craziest feeling," she says.

Recently, she says, she's started
shutting off her social accounts "as much as I can, to maintain my own
life". Instead, she wants to communicate through her lyrics.

"I like to be as vulnerable as I can in my music so that fans can really get to know what's inside my brain," she says.

-




Tate says she is the worst at giving titles to her songs. 

-




Tate says a dream duet would be with Post Malone.

-




Tate says she wants to change the world by making meaningful music.

-




Tate says her dream dinner party guests would be Leonardo DiCaprio, Timothée Chalamet, and Zendaya.

-




Tate says her biggest fear is losing someone she loves.

-




Tate says that at school she was not a rebel - but was not a teacher's pet either!

-




When Tate was younger she went to perform in Dubai on a glass floor - only to realise it was a pool of water!

-




Tate says she has never been banned from anywhere!

-




Tate says she has a car and a moon as her phone background.

-




Sony
made a special immersive experience featuring Tate performing in 3D. It
uses Spatial Reality Display so viewers do not need to use 3D glasses
to watch. 

The experience uses effects powered by the Unreal engine and shows Tate's history to become a popular artist. 

A
dance routine by Tate for her song You Broke Me first is also included.
This is a part of Sony's Collaboration Series where music artists are
connected with Sony technology, movies and gaming and to showcase the
new Spatial Reality Display technology. 

The technology
"follows the exact eye position of the viewer to create a highly
realistic virtual and 3D experience that is viewable to the naked eye."

-




The cause Tate is most passionate about is mental health awareness.

-




Tate's favourite fictional character is Damon Salvatore. 

He is a character from The Vampire Diaries TV show played by Ian Somerhalder

-




Tate says an item she cannot live without is an elastic band!

-




Tate is a fan of Gossip Girl.

-




Tate's favourite foods are Brussels Sprouts, mashed potatoes and pizza.

-




Tate says she sets her alarm clock for 9 am.

-




Tate says the game show she would most like to appear on is Family Feud.

-




One of Tate's ambitions is to perform at the Superbowl.

-




Tate says her favorite time  of the day is night time - she is a night owl.

-




Tate says that when she younger she used to talk to the ghost of her grandmother Omi.

-




Tate says she is not very punk - "0/10 punk!".

-




Tate prefers showers to baths.

-




Tate would like Zendaya to play her in a film. 

"She’s somebody that I have admired as a singer, dancer, and actor for a long time. I mean, everyone knows she’s the coolest. "

-




Tate says she is obsessed with Christmas and that her favorite Christmas film is Elf.

-




Tate has an ambition to skydive.

-




In 2020, Tate was included in the Forbes 30 Under 30 List for 2021. 

She was the youngest musician on the list.

-




Tate
says the first album she bought was "probably some sort of Disney
soundtrack" as she was a fan of Camp Rock, High School Musical and
Hannah Montana.

-




Sony/ATV Creative Managers, Mya Hansen and Danielle Middleton had this to say about Tate: 

“Watching
Tate grow has been amazing – she has propelled her career in the midst
of a global pandemic, all while finishing high school.

“We have
no doubt that she is on her way to becoming a global superstar, and we
are thrilled to be a part of her journey as a songwriter and artist.”

-




Tate says that she started to take her performing seriously when she started her YouTube channel aged 13.

-




Tate says her song "One Day" posted on her YouTube channel was her "first-ever breakout as a singer." 

The song went viral and she got a deal with a music label as a result.
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Tate said that when when she was on the EMA's she was studying for her midterm. 

"It's
been really crazy over this entire experience because I'm still in high
school...so, I'll be back and forth from writing an essay to doing an
interview to filming an award show."

-




Tate's favourite breakfast? 

Oatmeal with berries, or egg whites, cheese and turkey.

-




Tate said she first wanted to move from dance into music in 2018. 

She said she fell in love with the whole process of the music industry - working in the studio and working with songwriters. 

"The feeling of actually putting together a song is probably one of the best feelings ever".

-




Tate said she moved into music from dance because there was more freedom. 

"You
can take your vision and really bring it to life no matter what,
because it's just you. You're not standing behind someone else or in a
company where you have to follow really strict choreography. You
basically have the final say." 

But she still dances and her mom owns a dance company!

-




The first record Tate bought was “I Kissed a Girl” by Katy Perry.

-




Tate says that when she was young she did not understand what songs were about, but just enjoyed the overall sound. 

At some point she realised “Oh, damn, all my favourites are written about really specific things.”!

-




Tate
says as she has got older she listens to many different genres such as
rap and R&B - different ones according to her mood. 

In a 2020 interview she said she liked Post Malone, The Weeknd and Jessie Reyez. 

-




Tate
says that she does not suffer from stage fright when singing because
she has been a professional dancer since the age of 8. 
Singing is difficult from dancing because you have to sing and often you are the only person on the stage. 

She said: ” As a dancer, you get trained to carry on no matter what happens. You have to stay professional.”

-




When Tate released her first single with RCA Tear Myself Apart it was the first time she was paid for her music. 

"When
you first get the paycheck, it's very rewarding, because you're doing
something you love. It feels kind of unreal, because it doesn't feel
like it's work."

-




Tate's first single Tear Myself Apart was written by Billie Eilish and Finneas O'Connell.

-




Tate says that she does not enjoy shopping for things like clothes at the mall for example. 

Instead now and again she likes to buy something as a reward such as jewellery.

-




Tate is a big fan of the song Heather by Conan Gray as it is "very honest in its lyrics".

-
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